
IN BOARD OF SELECTMEN 
MONDAY, APRIL 1, 1996 

 
 

Present:  Chairman John C. Drobinski, Selectmen Lawrence L. Blacker and Maryann K. Clark. 
 
 The statutory requirements as to notice having been met, the meeting was convened by Chairman 
Drobinski at 7:15 p.m. in the library of the Lincoln-Sudbury Regional High School. 
 
Town Meeting 
 
Article 3 - Stabilization Fund 
Following discussion, it was agreed to utilize Article 3, if necessary, to indirectly fund Articles 24 - Codify 
Bylaw ($6,000) and 25 - History Sequel ($4,000), leaving a balance of $67,219 for the school operating 
budget for FY1996 under Article 4, to be funded from FY96 excess Cherry Sheet receipts, which had 
previously been reserved for appropriation. 
 
Articles 7 & 8 - Attached Single Family Housing for Persons Over 55 
Selectman Clark expressed concern over these articles.  Chairman Drobinski stated the vote was currently at 
2-1 in support.  It was decided that Selectman Blacker would speak in favor and Selectman Clark would 
speak against. 
 
Article 19 - Personnel Administration Plan Bylaw 

 Selectman Clark expressed the desire to indefinitely postpone the article as there has been no discussion 
with the Town Manager relative to same.  Town Manager indicated that upon deletion of the Personnel 
Bylaw by vote of Town Meeting, he would immediately adopt the deleted Personnel Bylaw which would 
allay Ms. Clark's concerns.  At Chairman Drobinski’s suggestion, discussion of this consent calendar article 
was tabled until the following evening. 
 
 There being no further business, the Board adjourned to the High School Auditorium to attend and 
participate in Town Meeting until its close. 
 
 
      Attest:  ______________________________ 
       Steven L. Ledoux 
       Town Manager-Clerk 
 


